
 

 
 
 
 
09 November 2021 
 
Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
 
You are warmly invited to the St Joseph’s School Payneham Christmas Concert on Thursday 25th November at 
6:30pm. It will be held on the New Oval on Marian Road as a twilight event with food stalls available. You are 
welcome to bring chairs and picnic blankets for the evening. Due to COVID-19 restrictions, only 2 adults per family 
may attend this event. We thank you for your understanding regarding these restrictions. Please ensure you check in 
via the QR Code at the designated entrances (Church Gate, Marian Road and Tarcoma Ave Gate) when you arrive. 
 
Each year level has been given a theme which can be used as inspiration for dressing up. Please note that it is not 
necessary to buy costumes for this event. It is important that students are comfortable and can move easily in their 
costume. Students have been practising their performances with excitement and effort as a part of their Music 
curriculum this term, and are all encouraged to attend this festive school event. 
 
The themes and examples of what to wear for each year level are as follows: 
 
Preschool – Reindeers 
Students can wear brown coloured casual clothes with reindeer antlers and some tinsel. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

New Receptions (RC and RJA) – Nativity 
Students can dress as angels, shepherds, or the 3 Wise Men. Examples could include wearing an angel halo and 
white dress/clothes; dressing in loose clothing and putting a scarf over the head; using a tea-towel over the head 
and a bit of ribbon to secure it; folding an old sheet in half and cutting a hole for the head and using string around 
the waist to secure it. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Reception A&K – Elves 
Students can wear elf ears/hat with a combination of green and red clothing. An example might be wearing an old 
green t-shirt and cutting the bottom in to triangles and tying a black belt around the waist.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Reception M&NG – Snowmen/women 
Students can wear a white dress or white clothing and cut out three circles using black cardboard to stick on like 
buttons. You can then add accessories such as a scarf and hat. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Year 1 - Candy Canes 
Students can wear red and white and could stick candy canes on a piece of long cardboard which they could wear 
as a crown or belt. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Year 2 – Christmas Rock Stars 
Students can wear items like leather jackets, sunglasses, jeans…whatever they think a “Rockstar” might wear. Then 
simply add some Christmas “bling” such as a Santa hat, tinsel, etc. (please no props – the photos are just 
examples) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Year 3 – Christmas Cowboys/girls 
Students can wear items such as jeans, shirts and a bandana around the neck. Add a bit of tinsel or glitter to give 
the costume a Christmas flair.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Year 4 – Hollywood/Red Carpet (Christmas Edition) 
Students can wear smart clothing (shirt, tie and blazer; nice dress; etc), with something to make it Christmassy 
(Santa hat, tinsel, Christmas headbands, etc). 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Year 5 – Hawaiian Christmas 
Students can wear bright shirts, Hawaiian shirts, thongs and shorts and some tinsel or a Santa hat. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Year 6 – Christmas RnB Stars 
Students can wear clothing inspired by Hip Hop/RnB/Rap stars with a Christmas “touch” such as tinsel, Christmas 
hats, etc. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Students are required to be signed in by their class teacher(s) in their classroom by no later than 6.15pm. Teachers 
will then proceed to the stage area with their class. Directly following the conclusion of the concert, parents will be 
called by year level to collect their child from the designated area on the asphalt. One caregiver is encouraged to 
sign their child out, to ease congestion. Please ensure that the class teacher has marked your child off before leaving. 
This is to ensure the safety of all students at the concert.  
 
Staff and students are extremely excited about our upcoming Christmas Concert and look forward to sharing the 
Christmas Concert with you all. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mrs Emma Hills 
Music Teacher 
 


